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Executive Director Julia Brossart Departing National Lieutenant Governors Association 
(NLGA) 

 
COVINGTON, KENTUCKY (June 21, 2024) – After 22 years of service to the National Lieutenant 
Governors Association (NLGA), Executive Director & CEO Julia Brossart will depart NLGA for a 
leadership role with the Ohio-Kentucky-Indiana Regional Council of Governments, effective July 
10.  
 
“I’m proud of my work leading NLGA through two decades of growth and success on behalf of the 
nation’s lieutenant governors and seconds-in-command,” said Brossart.  “I leave NLGA with 
gratitude to the many lieutenant governors that I’ve had the opportunity to work with at NLGA, 
including initiatives to bring leaders together, expand STEM opportunities for youth, and raise 
awareness of critical public health and other issues.” 
 
“I want to express my sincere appreciation to Julia for her many years of dedicated service to NLGA 
and to the office of lieutenant governor,” said NLGA Chair Iowa Lt. Governor Adam Gregg. “NLGA’s 
continued success will only grow as a reflection of Julia’s commitment to the organization over the 
past 22 years.” 
 
“NLGA Deputy Director Kellie Rittershausen has been appointed Interim Executive Director, and 
will work with Julia to ensure a smooth transition of leadership for NLGA,” said NLGA Chair-Elect 
Michigan Lt. Governor Garlin Gilchrist.  “My deepest thanks to Julia for her hard work, support, and 
dedication to NLGA and I wish her great success on her next opportunity.” 
 

### 
 

The National Lieutenant Governors Association (NLGA) is the professional association for the lieutenant 
governors and seconds-in-command in state and territorial government.  Learn more at www.NLGA.us.   
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